
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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February 2025

BURY COLLEGE

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN DOING… 
January 2025 has been a very busy and exciting time for us here at 
Bury College. We’ve had lots of fun-filled weeks focusing on healthy 
eating, healthy teeth, and healthy minds. 
The children have loved exploring and tasting different fruits such as 
guavas, mangoes, pineapples, and papayas. We linked these 
activities to the story Handa’s Surprise, discussing where the 
different fruits come from and how they grow. The children also 
enjoyed sharing their favourite meals and listening to Harriet, the 
cook, who visited to talk about how she prepares healthy meals each 
day. In the Ducklings’ and Farmers’ rooms, the children have been 
building their independence skills by self-serving their own meals. 
Healthy Teeth Week was also a great success. We explored the 
difference between healthy and unhealthy foods and discussed how 
they affect our teeth. The children loved sharing pictures of 
themselves brushing their teeth, discussing their toothbrushes, and 
talking about the different flavours of toothpaste. Thank you to all 
parents who sent in pictures! 

WHAT ARE WE DOING NEXT…. 
Over the next couple of months, Little Lambs will focus on creating 
new and updated keyworker boxes and enhancing the home corner. 
If you have any spare items such as utensils or food packaging, they 
would be much appreciated. Please could you also send updated 
family pictures. 
In the Ducklings’ and Farmers’ rooms, we will be focusing on 
Understanding the World, which will include mirror play to explore 
our similarities and differences, learning about our surroundings and 
community, and investigating different materials. 
We will also celebrate upcoming events such as Valentine’s Day, 
Ramadan, and Eid. Additionally, we will learn about staying safe 
online, linking this to National Internet Safety Day on Tuesday, 11th 
February. 

Dates for the Diary:
TUESDAY 10TH FEBRUARY - NATIONAL INTERNET SAFETY DAY

THURSDAY 13TH FEBRUARY - VALENTINES DAY 
17TH FEBRUARY - RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS DAY

FRIDAY 4TH APRIL - NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED
TO ALL FOR A COMPANY TRAINING DAY

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey. We really 
appreciate you taking the time to share your feedback, helping 

us recognise our strengths and identify areas for improvement as 
we make positive changes moving forward.


